Preseason Classic meeting June 4, 2018
66 teams have registered (32 girls, 34 boys) and 27 teams have paid
Last June, we took in another 20 registrations (this puts us on target if the same thing happens this year)
Coaches have the spreadsheets of past years and should be making contacts with coaches who haven’t registered yet
Mike will start to work on the schedule on June 21 or so
There are new teams this year and some from farther away
Betsy got Rumpke to donate port-o-lets and garbage cans for both weekend and empty in between
Mike reported that Preseason Classic money is good
Lisa says the fields are reserved for the senior showcase and need to address parking at the high school, as the middle school lot (at least the front) is closed; ICRC and announcers are locked in for boys
Ron showed Julie some past practices; Julie needs to know about adding positions; discussion says there are many around the tent who can collect score sheets from end of games or run to Quatman’s to get food.  Field marshals need to arrive 20 minutes before their shift (especially 7 am games) to mallow a little bit of overlap; the games start at 3pm on Friday; Julie will send the spreadsheet to Mark to check over.
Dave will help with concessions and has waters and Gatorades starting to build up; Mary will help with ice; Mike will get to Suzy about soft drinks; Dave will reach out to Quatman’s about if they are sending chips with sandwiches; breakfast foods (granola bars, muffins, donuts) should be included (need to be pre-wrapped); leftovers from PSC can be used in the concession stand during the season
Mark has asked if we can use the trailer; we wonder if there are coolers already or do we need to find some? 
The people who did our taxes have agreed to sponsor at the t-shirt level; Mike will make one last push to get done by t-shirt time; we’re over $5,000 now.
Neero is designing t-shirts by next Monday; Dawn will pick the colors; we typically sell out; 20-30 extra for volunteers is good; JoAnne is the coordinator for shirts; we need a square for credit card purchases; Mary will bring her adapter and Mark will bring the cube to the next meeting
Melissa Kramer will tweet information about the tournament
SAY is letting us use the goals and nets; Tom Frey and his son will do the field lining
Rick Razzola is coordinating referees; they need to be provided with food and drinks throughout the day (there’s always water, but we need to consider Gatorade too); set this limit ahead of time
Need to look at what tents we have (Mark will get his sister’s for the ref tent) and trainers need one as well
Kids will set up the fields under the direction of adults; we will also need some diligent hole-fillers
